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Head Teacher’s Message





The boys and girls in nursery continue to learn and explore each day in nursery.  It was great to see them all dressed up for Halloween.  Their songs for Halloween and Harvest were super and I’m sure all the parents and grandparents who came along will agree.


I am sure the children will enjoy their learning this month in “Light and Dark” and will know how to stay safe in the dark winter months.


�


   Nursery Staff


Our staff are continually updating their practice. Miss Arthur and Mrs Dochnenko are being trained in the “Three Read Programme”, which all staff will then use to encourage reading. Mrs Dochnenko, Miss Arthur and Mrs Delaney will attend an update on Food Handling. Mrs Dochnenko will attend training on the ABC music resource currently used in nursery.


A big thank you to Miss Arthur for her skills in IT and keeping our nursery blog up to date.


 














Curriculum for Excellence 


Our context for learning this month is “Light and Dark”. One aspect of this will be to think about how we keep ourselves safe during the dark evenings, especially when we are near roads.  


Parental Consultations


The attendance of parents at our consultations last month was high; thank you. Attendance at these consultations is crucial for us to work in partnership and this ensures that we are all ‘trying our very best to ensure everyone achieves success’.


Parents Group


We welcome parents into the nursery. The parents group will continue to meet once a month. We really value your help and support, so please come along.


Halloween


Thank you to everyone who made this a memorable day for our boys and girls. The costumes were wonderful!


Reading Workshop


The staff enjoyed, and I hope the parents and grandparents enjoyed, the discussions relating to helping children to read. We aim to have a similar session looking at how children develop number skills.


Results of Questionnaire


Thank you for your comments and ideas to improve our nursery practices. A few people asked for more information about daily snack and the learning experiences on offer each day. We have made the wall above the signing in boards the “information wall” and display daily snack and learning experiences there. The children choose which learning experiences they want to do in nursery and may not do all on offer.
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 Save the Date











Autumn Walk.


To conclude the “Autumn” context the children will experience an autumn walk in the local area. This will take place at 11am for the morning children and 1pm for the afternoon children. Lets hope the weather is good!





Fluoride Varnishing


The dental team will visit the nursery on Friday 4th November to apply varnish to protect the children’s teeth.





Oral Hygiene


Fiona, our dental nurse, will be talking to the children about the importance of brushing our teeth and why we should take care of our teeth. She uses various stories and props for this. The children always enjoy her visits. We promote tooth brushing in the nursery and hope you find this encourages them to brush their teeth at home.





  

















Upcoming Events





Honor Roll:











Thursday 3rd  November 


Autumn walk





Friday 4th November 


Fluoride varnishing





Monday 21st November 


In Service  





Tuesday 22nd November


Oral Hygiene story and discussion.





Tuesday 13th December


Nursery nativity 10am and 2pm





Friday 16th December Peter Pan Pantomime Motherwell Civic Centre





Thursday 22nd December


Nursery party 9am and 1pm





Friday 23rd December


Nursery closes for Winter break.


Final Comment


Please ensure your child wears warm clothes to nursery – jackets, hats, gloves, scarves –as the children have access to the outdoor area every day and we must make sure they are warm. Please keep a spare set of clothes in the red bags.





Keep an eye on the Notice Board and nursery blog for more details on special events.





E Maguire   Principal Teacher











 





� Birthdays �














Mirren 4th November


Rebecca 5th November


Ellie 7th November


Ollie 7th November


Halle 12th November


Grace 22nd November


Ryan 24th November


Orlaith 27th November


Aden 27th November
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Website:


http://www.newmains.n-lanark.sch.uk/





Twitter:


@NewmainsPrimary





Phone:
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